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Tuesday, 17 September 2024 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

As you may be aware, Relationships, Sex and Health Education (RSHE) is now a statutory requirement of the 

National Curriculum from September 2020. We have written our policy and curriculum to ensure that it is 

appropriate for our pupils based on their age, physical and emotional maturity, religious and cultural 

backgrounds and special educational needs or disabilities.  

 

Accompanying this letter is your child’s curriculum booklet, which provides more details about the units we 

will be teaching. The booklets are for every year group and the policy is be available on our website. We will 

be using the Learn Sheffield resources for the RSHE units and the Project Evolve Online Safety units.  

 

We will be holding a parent meeting in the hall on Wednesday 18th September at 9am, for any parent wishing 

to ask questions. These can also be submitted to our enquiries email at; 

enquiries@portercroft.sheffield.sch.uk 

 

Our curriculum has been taught since September 2021 and has been well received for the past three years.  

 

We are running this workshop for NEW parents who would like to understand more about this curriculum.  

 

Please be reassured all our teaching takes place in a safe learning environment and is underpinned by our 

school ethos and values.  

 

As a school community, we are committed to working in partnership with parents and all stakeholders within 

it and we welcome your feedback.  

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Cath Thomas 

Headteacher  
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